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Dear parents and carers, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Myton Hospice 
Mrs Murphy and some Year 5 and 6 pupils raised £239.37 by sing-
ing carols and playing tunes on the recorder at the Royal Priors 
yesterday. Thank you to all the parents who joined us too. The 
public were very impressed by the beautiful singing and playing 
and very generous in donating. 
We are very proud of everyone who took part and gave their time 
for others. 
 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Our whole school attendance target is 97%  this academic year. We can’t achieve this 

without your support! This week’s attendance: 
 
Class R MB: 82.7 % 
Class R AH: 95.8% 
Class 1 LC: 95.0% 
Class 1KH: 95.6% 
Class 2: 93.5% 
Class 3: 97.8% 
Class 4: 96.4% 
Class 5: 92.3% 
Class 6: 92.9% 
Overall Attendance: 93.% 

 


